
The Birthday Book Club is a way to honor your child and benefit EVERY STUDENT at RES by 

DONATING to the media center. 

A bookplate with your child’s name will be placed in the front of the book purchased for the media center, 

and a bulletin board with the names of all members will be on display in the hallway outside the media 

center.  All members are invited to a birthday party in May. 

Fill out the form below and turn in with your donation to the media center. 

Student Name ___________________________________________________________ Date________________ 

Teacher Name ____________________________________________________Grade _____ 

Student Birthday ________________________________________________________ 

I would like my donated book to be: 

____ Picture ____ Chapter Book ____Nonfiction ____ Poetry 

If nonfiction you may specify what topic (horses or WWII for example) 

 _________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If fiction you may specify what genre—realistic, historical, sci-fi, mysteries, other 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

IF you want the book to be by a specific author or part of a series please list below 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount 

_____ $10.00 _____ $15.00 _____ $20.00 _____ $25.00 

Parent or Guardian Signature ____________________________________________________________________ 

 Please make checks payable to RES with a memo Birthday Book Club. 

 Orders will be placed four times during the school year:  Oct 1st, Dec. 1st, Feb. 1st, and March 1st   

 Students will be notified when the book has arrived and will be the first to check it out. 

ALLISON CRAWFORD 


